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Memorandum 

TO: Senate	 FROM: John M. Munro 
Vice President, Academic 

RE: Department of English External 	 DATE:	 1 May 2000 
Review 

In June 1997, the Senate Committee on Academic Planning (SCAP) received the 
external review report and departmental response for the Department of English. 

Since over three years has passed since the external review and departmental 
response for the Department of English, I do not think it would be useful to bring 
the external review to Senate. The report may, however, be of interest to some of 
the members of SCAR and some Senators, and anyone wishing to review the 
documents which were reviewed by SCAP should contact Sue Roppel. 

S

C.:	 A. Higgins 
J . Pierce 

- S. Roppel 
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